
Estates and Facilities 
+44 (0)1483 68 9230 | efmenquiries@surrey.ac.uk

Displaying of posters across campus 

Outside of the student election campaigns,  
additional agreements are in place

Please be aware that the display of posters is monitored across the University of Surrey campus 
whilst we strive to make the environment enjoyable and tidy for everyone.

Any posters or notices that are displayed that don’t adhere to the conditions below are likely 
to be removed by the Estates and Facilities Team.

Please do:

• � Display posters on the approved notice  
boards and in common rooms

• �� Secure with blu-tac or an equivalent
• � Remove posters within five days of the  

event having taken place
• � Ensure posters bear the contact details of  

the organisingcommittee or student body.

Please do not:

• � Display your posters using sellotape or glue
• � Place posters in corridors or stairwells, as they 

are considered to be a fire hazard
• � Place your posters on bus stops, smoking 

shelters, toilet cubicles or bicycle shelters
• � Secure your posters to trees, shrubs or any 

other plants by any means
• �� Cover up other in-date posters.


